
 

 

8 April 2020    

ASX Announcement 
Centrepoint Alliance Executive Team update 

 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited (ASX: CAF) (“Centrepoint”/ “the Company”) provides an update in relation to 
its Executive appointments. 
 
The interim Chief Financial Officer services, provided by Peter Loosmore, to Centrepoint since December 
2018 will be transitioned to a permanent Chief Financial Officer, with an executive search underway. Mr 
Loosmore has handed over his responsibilities to the existing Centrepoint finance team, with his last day 
with the Company being yesterday.  
 
Chief Technology and Marketing Officer, Richard Lea will also depart the Company. Mr Lea’s functions 
will be absorbed by the continuing Company Executives. He will work with the Executive team in coming 
weeks to ensure an orderly handover before moving to a new position in the industry. 
 
The Board of Directors and the CEO extend their thanks and appreciation to both Mr Loosmore and Mr 
Lea for their efforts and the contribution they have made to the Company.  CEO, Angus Benbow, said, “I 
am very grateful for the support that both Mr Loosmore and Mr Lea have provided me over their tenure 
with Centrepoint Alliance.  The Board and I take this opportunity to wish them both every success for their 
futures.” 
 
Mr Benbow continued, “The Executive Team is well resourced to continue leading the Company on its 
strategy of being the leading provider of services to financial advisers in Australia.” 
 
The release of this announcement has been authorised by the CEO. 
 
 
   
 

For further information note:  
 

Investor contact: 
Angus Benbow, CEO 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited  
Ph: 02 8987 3000  
E: angus.benbow@cpal.com.au  
 

Media contact: 
Suzanne Dwyer  
Honner  
Ph: 02 8248 3741  
E: suzanne@honner.com.au  
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